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Dear children in Nursery Class 
 
This letter is to give you some information about your new class. The Nursery Class Team consists of 
Mrs Humphries, Mrs Heaton, Mrs Mojzis & Mrs Reid and we are all looking forward to working with you 
after the holidays and getting to know you. 
 
My favourite things to do are visiting my family, listening to music, taking photographs, especially 
children doing exciting activities in Nursery. I love to read, especially to little people like you! I adore 
taking my dog Mia for long strolls, especially through the woods, where I enjoy the fragrance of God’s 
wonderful world.  Your parents have already told me lots about you all and I have enjoyed meeting you 
on your school visit, but that was not long enough and I am looking forward to finding out so much more 
about you.  I am sure we are all going to have lots of fun learning together and becoming the best class 
we possibly can.  
 
This year, we are particularly looking forward to us learning together and the first topic will be ‘All About 
Me’. Please bring a photograph of yourself and your family to share in our classroom display. The 
photograph will be returned in due course.  
 
Throughout the year you will be finding out lots of things and exploring indoors and outdoors. We will 
help you build confidence and resilience to ‘have a go’ and try something new. You will enjoy activities 
that will encourage you to play and accomplish your own goals and we will help you to develop your 
perseverance when things don’t always go to plan.  
 
Take a look at our class page on the school website where you’ll find lots of useful links to ideas that 
will help with your learning this year.  
 
On the first day you will need a small bag which has a change of clothes, water bottle, a pair of wellies 
all clearly labelled with your name. The school will give you a healthy snack each day.  
 
Some of you may be staying for lunch; I wonder what delicious fruit and vegetables you eat? 
 
I am looking forward to a nice rest over the holidays and having time to spend with my family and 
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friends. We hope you are already enjoying your summer holidays and we’re looking forward to hearing 
from you all about it.  We really hope you all have a lovely fun time too and come back ready for lots of 
new learning. 
 
See you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Humphries and the Nursery team 
 


